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My wife and I grew up in Shoreline, and when we had the opportunity, 25 years ago, we
 moved back to Shoreline.  The same things that drew our parents to settle in the area attracted
 my wife and I to move out of Seattle, to purchase a house, and raise our family.   I feel that
 our future and all the things that attracted us to Shoreline and have kept us here are hanging
 on the outcome of the vote of the council on the extensive rezoning that is being proposed. 
 Our neighborhood would become apartments with transient residents, with all the attendant
 issues of parking, crime, traffic, etc.   All the improvements we have made to our house and
 property over the years will be lost as our house would become a teardown only worth the
 value of the land.  
Before you vote I ask you to put yourself in the shoes of the hundreds of residents that will
 face their future being erased.  There is clearly a lot of concern by those that put you in office
 to represent them that will be impacted by your decisions.  These concerns need to be
 addressed before changes are put in place that will change so many of our lives forever.  
 Please listen to your constituents and vote against the proposed rezoning so these concerns
 can be appropriately addressed.
Thank you,
Scott Kumpel
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